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                                                                                          16th July 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Our Skoolz Out charges have remained the same for several years however, we 

need to make a small increase to cover our costs going forward. For the new 

academic year the cost of a session will increase to £10.00 for the first child 

and £9.00 for any additional children within the same family. 

 

The increase in Skoolz Out club charges will commence from Tuesday 3rd 

September. We feel this still represents good value for money and we 

appreciate your support. 

 

Whilst writing may we also take this opportunity to remind you that Skoolz 

Out sessions run from Monday to Thursday during term time and finish at 

6pm.  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

 

 

 

Mrs J Sherlock  

Headteacher 
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